
A quorum of Town Council may result if four (4) or more members are in attendance 

 

Town of Hilton Head Island 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT FORUM 
BEACH PARKING MASTER PLAN 

The Town of Hilton Head Island will host two Public 
Engagement Forums seeking the community’s input and 
feedback on the Beach Parking Master Plan. 

 Monday, November 15, 2021, 9:00 – 11:00 a.m. under 
the pavilion at Lowcountry Celebration Park, 94 Pope 
Ave. 

 Monday, November 15, 2021, 4:00 – 6:00 p.m. in the 
large meeting room at the Hilton Head Island Branch 
Library, 11 Beach City Road. 

Information and materials from the Walker Consultants 
Parking Study can be found on the Town’s website 
(https://www.hiltonheadislandsc.gov/parkingstudy/). 

https://www.hiltonheadislandsc.gov/parkingstudy/

